
           
 
 
Date: 25 February 2020 
 
Dear parents/carers/guardians, 

 
As you may have noticed from the January newsletter, the PTA team would like to do things a 
little differently this year and give you a voice.  With your help we raise a significant sum every 
year for our schools and we would love to know how you feel the money should  be spent.  
 
How does it work? 
For each school, we have ringfenced ​at least £500​ to what we are calling​ ‘parents choice’. 
We are inviting you to share your thoughts on how PTA funds could be spent, by letting us 
know what is on your ‘wish list’ for your child’s’ school.   It can be anything; from bulbs for the 
allotment, experiences to new musical  instruments.  All ideas are welcomed.   
 
We will then share the ideas with the headteachers and select some to get into motion asap.   
 
How to tell us your ideas​.   
● Online:​  Head to our website on your tablet, pc or phone 

https://www.alwyncourthousepta.com/parentschoice​ and fill in the quick form. 
● In Person:  ​Pop into either school office and write your ideas on one of the pre-printed 

slips and drop it into the PTA box. 
● Email:​  Drop us an email letting us know your idea and which school it is aimed at (Alwyn, 

Courthouse or both). ​alwynandcourthousepta@yahoo.co.uk  
 
It’s that simple!  
 
We look forward to hearing your views and getting spending! 
 
The PTA team 
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